
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
COCHRANE-FOUNTAIN CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 
January 21 – 23, 2025 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Cochrane-Fountain City School District Board of 
Education will be in attendance at the State Education Convention. 

 
This convention will be held at the Baird Center in Milwaukee, Wisconsin, from Tuesday, 

January 21, through Friday, January 24, 2025. 
 

This is not the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Education, but this notice is being 
posted in compliance with the Wisconsin open meetings law.  

 
As a governmental body, the School Board will not deliberate, or take any formal action on any 

items discussed, nor will there be any minutes for this notice. 


